What Is The HOA?

Our HOA was formed On March 8, 1988

The purpose of the HOA is to:

Promote the quality and enjoyment of life for Buttonwood Bay residents.

Establish effective communications between the HOA and Park Management and the Park Owners.

Represent the concerns of Buttonwood Bay residents with issues related to park management with a goal to seek amicable solutions.

Promote the improvement of services and maintenance for park residents and the environs.

Ensure continued compliance with all local state and federal laws.

Aid in negotiation and in understanding compliance of policies and guidelines as prescribed by Buttonwood Bay Management.

There are 2 meetings per month during the Months of Oct.-April, The Board of Directors meets on the 1st Tuesday of the Month, while the BOD meeting is open to the HOA members, the **main** purpose of the meeting is for the Board to meet and discuss Business and plan for the General Membership Meeting. The General Membership meets on the 2nd Wednesday of the Month. In October, November, December, January, February, March and April.

May – September there are no General Membership Meetings.

There are 7 directors on the HOA Board of Directors. A Directors' term is 2 years. 3 Directors are elected in the even numbered years, 4 Directors are elected on the odd numbered years.

Your current Board is Helen Coke, President, Dennis Grzeskowiak, Vice-President, Tim Stewart, Treasurer, Christine Hill, Secretary, Terry Clark, Director, Marilyn Zaken, Director, Nancy Schulte, Director.

You can contact the HOA / Board of Directors at bbayhoa@yahoo.com

Our goal for this publication is to keep you **regularly** apprised of the HOA accomplishments of <u>YOUR</u> concerns and the of the workings of <u>YOUR</u> Board of Directors.